
 

 

 
 

 

PARENTS’ COFFEE MORNING 

 

My name is Mrs Leech and I have joined the safeguarding and inclusion team. Part of my job role is to 

offer early help and support for pupils and their families. I will be holding regular coffee mornings to 

promote what we can offer and I will be on the gate each morning if you have any queries or are 

unable to attend this event. Alternatively, you can contact the school office and leave a message and I 

will contact you as soon as possible. 

 

Would you like to find out more about what financial help may be available to help lower income 

families with household bills?  

 

Are you struggling to meet household costs and would like some help with household or personal 

hygiene items?  

 

Would you like a listening ear service to support you as a parent/carer?  

 

Would you like to know what help we offer with purchasing school uniforms?  

Do you know of any services available to support families who are struggling at the moment that 

you could share with other parents?  

 

If the answer is yes to any of the above, then join our coffee morning on Tuesday 1 March 2022 

between 9 and 10am. Due to covid restrictions this will be held virtually.                                                           

To book your space and receive a zoom link, please email the office at: 

office@nsnacademy.com 
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